
Dear Senator Rarick, 
 
I’m Justin Karstadt, a former gymnast for the University of Minnesota. I’m sure you’re aware of 
the recent termination of my program as well as men’s Track and Tennis—wasn’t a great look in 
the news was it. Many alums like myself are carefully watching and want to see positive 
movements towards our sports being reintroduced.  
  
The hearing on Feb 15 is tentative and I want to make sure that it happens. Please 
ensure that this hearing goes along as scheduled.  
  
Sincerely, 
Justin  
 


